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Understood, thanks Tim.

From: McGinty, Tim
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 12:29 PM
To: Munday, Joel; Croteau, Rick; Burnell, Scott; Hayden, Elizabeth; Hannah, Roger
Cc: Wilson, George; Lund, Louise; Grobe, Jack; Leeds, Eric; Boger, Bruce; Kammerer, Annie; Manoly,
Kamal; Khanna, Meena; Munson, Clifford; Coe, Doug; Flanders, Scott; Hiland, Patrick; Skeen, David;
Karas, Rebecca; Uhle, Jennifer; Chokshi, Nilesh; McCree, Victor; Wert, Leonard; Kulesa, Gloria; Correia,
Richard; Martin, Robert; Bowman, Gregory; Merzke, Daniel; McHale, John; Brenner, Eliot; Nelson,
Robert; Jones, William; Ruland, William; Virgilio, Martin; Hannah, Roger
Subject: FYI - Headquarters Technical Point of Contact for Seismic Information Related to Virginia
Earthquake

Region 2 DRP/DRS/PAO and HQ OPA:

In order to consistently and accurately provide internal and external stakeholders technical
support on, NRR has designated the Division of Engineering as the lead for such
communications.

There are a number of individuals and organizations (for example, NRO and RES staff)
that are providing HQ technical assistance on these matters. We believe it is very
important to have all technical information routed through a primary contact to best
position the Agency for consistent communications (both internally and externally).

As such, George Wilson (Acting Director, Division of Engineering) is the HQ Technical
Point of Contact Lead. Note that on Friday, August 26, George will be out of the Office
and Meena Khanna will serve in the POC role.

Let me know if you have any questions. Tim McGinty, Acting Director, NRR


